
Februar-: 25, 19 76 

1\.lr. Frank ZoJcian 
32-14 30t~1 Avenue 
Long Island City, 
~lew York 1110 2 

Dear I1r. zotian: 

We greatly appreciate your renmra:.. of 
your Stewardship of St. Vartru1, and 
your gift of $100 for that pur:.'Joso. 

Our receipt no. 23130 -i s enclosed . 

Enclosure 

vb 

Sincer&ly, 

Ste?hen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


